EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
Wednesday, May 7, 2008, 9:30 am

Technology Department

M I N U T E S

The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education met with Moseley Architects to receive input from the board of education and the program area committee to help define the scope of the renovations/additions of John A. Holmes High School.  Based on the comments from the board and program area committee Moseley Architects will present design options on Thursday for the committee to consider.
The group brainstormed ideas/suggestions of what they envisioned for the school.
· Opportunities for the design:
Sustainability

Utilize the existing space

Opportunity to correct problem areas

Long term use

Construct for common use

Students will be eager to come to school

Aesthetically pleasing

Proud of school
Central location

Healthy environment

Culturally diverse

· Describe how the community will see the new high school:

Welcoming

State of the art

WOW factor

No tax increase

Regional model high school

Sustainable school

Educate student

Serves the needs of the community

· Definition of the new and improved school:
Student like and are proud

Inviting

Adequate space

Flexible

Community use

Energy efficient

Place to celebrate success by the community

· When completed describe the school:

Model

Award winning

User friendly

Activity hub of the community

Good learning environment

Multi-functioning

Prepares students

Design connects the past heritage with present

A vision statement was developed:

John A. Holmes High School shall be an innovative state of the art sustainable facility that meets the current and future needs of our students and community.

The school design of the school will be for 1000 students for grades 9-12
Must accommodate students on campus during renovation/construction

Address the parking needs of students, staff, and visitors

Administrative offices more visible

The renovated armory is part of the design

Discussed moving the scout hut, athletic complex, baseball field, and tennis courts.  After discussion Hick Field must remain.

Common Elements:

Community access to public spaces
Departments to be grouped together

Media center to be the focal of school and community use

Main entrance to be well defined

Business department to be groups with other Career Technical Education classes

Teacher centers

The architects will take all the information from the meeting and will develop options for the board and committee to review on Thursday.

On Thursday, May 8, 2008 the board and program area committee met to look at the options for renovations/additions for the high school.

Moseley Architects presented five options ranging from demolition of existing facility to new construction, and renovation/additions of existing facility.  
Moseley Architects will take the recommendations  of the committee by utilizing the existing two story wing, reducing traffic congestion from Broad Street by moving parking and public spaces to the back of the building, and keeping the media center close to academic areas and begin developing drawings for the board and committee.
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